
 

 

 

December 8, 2021 
 

The Honorable Jack Reed 
Chairman, Armed Services Committee 

United States Senate 

Washington, DC 20510 

 
The Honorable James Inhofe 

Ranking Member, Armed Services Committee 

United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

The Honorable Adam Smith 
Chairman, Armed Services Committee 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 
The Honorable Mike Rogers 

Ranking Member, Armed Services Committee 

U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

   

 

 
Dear Messrs. Chairmen and Ranking Members: 
 

Attached is The Military Coalition’s Letter to Conferees. This represents the priorities shared among 

those members of the Coalition who signed on in support. Regarding the FY 2022 National Defense 

Authorization Act and the hard work accomplished by the Armed Services Committees, the Coalition 
wants to ensure our priorities are shared with you and your staffs as the NDAA approaches its final form.  

 

We understand the time constraints now facing this legislation, and we are hopeful compromises between 
the chambers don’t result in compromises that may have a negative impact on those who are currently 

serving, or have served, and their families. 

 

We look forward to continued communications with our Congressional leaders and will continue to 
follow these issues into the second session of the 117th Congress. Best wishes for a safe holiday season. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
President,  

The Military Coalition  


